
Getting things done – Blackness Avenue
#dundeewestend

Residents have highlighted to me recently that the road markings from the top
of Blackness Avenue, from the junction with Blackness Road, south to just
around the bend in the road by Hillcrest Road, are very worn.

There is a ‘hatchet” section in the middle of the road that has almost
completely disappeared.

I raised this with the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
received the following helpful response :

“An order has been raised for these road markings to be refreshed as soon as
is feasible.”
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